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February 11, 2014 

 

TO:  Daniel Holland, Chair, Academic Senate 

 

FROM: Mark Temple, Chair, University Curriculum Committee  

   

RE: Proposal to Delete the Secondary Physical Education Sequence in the Minor in 

Physical Education 

 

 

The University Curriculum Committee has approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate 

review the attached School of Kinesiology and Recreation proposal to delete the Secondary 

Education Sequence in the Minor in Physical Education. 

 

The School of Kinesiology and Recreation requests the deletion of the Secondary Education 

Sequence in the Minor in Physical Education because it no longer plays a role in teacher 

certification; it is not aligned to the ISBE endorsement standards and therefore creates confusion 

among students who wish to become licensed to teach physical education. The deletion of this 

minor is in agreement with the Provost’s Office desire to delete education minors from the 

catalog.     

 

If approved by the Academic Senate the Secondary Physical Education Sequence in the Minor in 

Physical Education will be removed from the 2014-2016 Undergraduate Catalog. 
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